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    Mr. You-Sub JUNG was appointed as Director General of the National Oceanographic 
Research Institute, Ministry of Maritime Affairs and Fisheries, Republic of Korea on 27 
February 2006, succeeding Mr. Chong-Rok PARK. He will succeed Mr. Chong- Rok PARK 
as Chairman of the East Asia Hydrographic Commission (EAHC) 
    He was born in December, 1954 in Incheon, Republic of Korea. In 1977, He graduated 
from the Korea University. In 1989, He took a master's degree in Maritime Studies at the 
World Maritime University, Sweden. After that, He was dispatched to the International 
Labor Organization (ILO), Switzerland from November 1994 to May 1997. Recently, He 
was also dispatched to the Korean Embassy to the United States from March 1998 to 
August 2001. 
    His first job career began at the Ministry of General Affairs. Thereafter, he has 
experienced in various public domains such as the Ministry of Construction and 
Transportation and the Ministry of Maritime Affairs and Fisheries (MOMAF).  
   In 2003-2004, He served as Director of Fisheries Policy Division and Marine Policy 
Division, MOMAF. From January 2005 to February 2006, he served as Metropolitan 
Transportation Planning Officer of the Ministry of Construction and Transportation.  
 

Reported by Mr. Su-Ho LEE(Korea) 

 


